
Date : 5/10/2023 9:09:52 AM
From : "David IllingworthII" david.illingworthii.boe@wpsdk12.org 
To : "AF 245" tmay@garfieldre2.net 
Subject : Re: Thank You

Dear Sir,

Thanks for your support, and good luck with the resolution.  I agree with Thomas Sowell, who 
wrote that if we ask ourselves before any decision whether it improves education for kids or not, 
then we won't go wrong.  I can tell you, that despite the union driven media hatestorm, we've 
been seeing very positive tangible results in Woodland Park, most notably in enrollment.  Our 
district was on the decline for more than 10 years, and lost 30% of it's kids, but since the 2021 
election, we've grown by 15%.  Now that we're going in the right direction, we just need to keep 
it up.

DAVID W. ILLINGWORTH II
Director
Woodland Park School District

On Wed, May 10, 2023 at 9:03 AM AF 245 <tmay@garfieldre2.net> wrote:

Mr. Illingworth, 

 Thank you for being part of taking back our school districts from the clutches of the socialists. 
I too am a Patriot and rally to the front as I see your initiatives and fortitude.

Tonight our board will be adopting the Parental Rights resolution that your board passed 
earlier. 

 

To God and Country.

 

+Tony May

Garfield Re-2 School Board member, President

970-274-0078
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Sent from Garfield School District No. Re-2 




